
David I. Poch Barrister                                            tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 

 
 

 

1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 

22 November 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
By RESS and mail 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 

Re: EB-2010-0332 & 0331 Hydro One Networks Inc. & Hydro One Brampton 
Networks Inc., 2011-2014 Board-Approved CDM Programs – GEC Intervention  
 
1.  The Green Energy Coalition (GEC) hereby gives notice of its intention to intervene as an 

active participant in this matter and requests that it be found eligible for costs. 
 
2.  The GEC is comprised of the David Suzuki Foundation, Greenpeace Canada, Sierra Club 

of Canada and WWF-Canada.  All of the GEC’s member groups are charitable or non-
profit organizations active on environmental and energy policy matters. 

 
3.   The GEC’s primary interest in these proceedings is in regard to any effects of the 

application upon energy efficiency, renewable generation, and the environment.  
 
4.   We request that documents be sent to: 
 

David Poch,    Tel. 613-264-0055 
1649 Old Brooke Road,  Fax 613-264-2878    
Maberly, ON, K0H 2B0   dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 
Kai Millyard    Tel. 416-651-7141 
72 Regal Road,    Fax 416-651-4659    
Toronto, ON, M6H 2K1  kai@web.net 
 
Chris Neme    Tel.  802-482-5001 ext. 1 
Energy Futures Group   Fax  802-329-2143 
P.O. Box 587   cneme@energyfuturesgroup.com 
Hinesburg, VT  05461 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
 
Cc:  
 
Ms. Anne-Marie Reilly 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
 
Mr. Scott Miller 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc 


